
 
 

                  
 

 

                                                                                                                
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                                                    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• We would like to welcome Richmond and Surrey as the newest members 

to the CUPE 1622!        

• Please remember if you take part in the RRSP program you will need to 
email Laura Barren at lbarren@spca.bc.ca to have the contribution 

amount increased. 
 
 

The Newsletter 

 

February 2021 CUPE 1622 

 

 

Meeting will be online via Zoom. 
Access link will be sent to personal 

emails prior to meeting. Meeting 
information will also be available in 

‘Members only’ section of the website. 
Please log on early to help ensure 

meeting begins at the scheduled time. 
See you there! 

 
 

Pet of the month… 
Cheeto & Anya! 

What a cuutttee duo! 

 
Images can be sent to: 

tdockrey1622@gmail.com OR 
executiveatlarge1622@gmail.com 

General meeting February 
22 @ 7:30PM 

**All new members should 
attend to be sworn in** 

 

Announcements  
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Hurt at work? Unsure about a possible hazard at your location? Have a general inquiry? 

Please email healthsafetycupe1622@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Reminders:  
 

➢ Wash your hands!  
➢ Social Distance….and when you cannot please wear your mask  

➢ Be kind! We are all in this together  
 

The Executive and Contact 
 

President Rhonda Ott: r.ott1622@gmail.com 

Vice President Peter Ratna: prajah.cupe1622@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary Leah Hargreaves:  

Executive at Large Taylor Dockrey tdockrey1622@gmail.com 

Secretary Treasurer: Chelsea Blackwell: 
cblackwell1622@gmail.com 
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